
SPOTLIGHT
Wow! We can't believe this year is drawing to a close! What an amazing time we
have had teaching your little ones! Hope you all have a lot of fun plans for the
summer. With that, if you have any vacations planned for the end of the school
year, please let us know so that we can send your child's belongings home early. It
has truly been a pleasure getting to know your kiddos this school year and we
can’t wait to see what they do next year and in the years to come. Please keep in
touch over the summer! We love to hear from our families! 

Hope you all have a wonderful Mother's Day!

LESSONS:
This month we will
review our rainbow
colors.
We will be talking
about bugs - bees,
butterflies,
caterpillars, ants,
etc.
The kiddos are
expected now to
take turns while
playing. We are
working on politely
waiting.

SONG OF THE MONTH:
You Are My Sunshine

BOOK OF THE MONTH: 
The Grouchy Lady Bug
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IMPORTANT DATES:

Birthdays: RORY 

Sunday, May 11th:
MOTHER’S DAY

Tuesday, May 20th: 
Primary Elections
NO SCHOOL

Friday, May 23rd
10am -12pm
FAMILY FUN FAIR

Monday May 26th
Memorial Day
NO SCHOOL

Thursday, May 29th:
Last day T/Th classes ALL
CLASSES END AT NOON

Friday, May 30th:
Last day M/W/F classes
CLASSES END AT NOON

Julie: (484) 554-6759            
egroner06@rcn.com
Cecily: (347) 451-5508           

cecily.traynor@gmail.com

SUPPLIES:
Paper towels

INSIDE THE
CLASSROOM:


